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2025 3rd PHILIPPINE ASSOCIATION FOR GOVERNMENT BUDGET
ADMINISTRATION QUARTERLY SEMINAR CUM CONVENTION

The Philippine Association for Government Budget Administration (PAGBA) Inc. will
hold its 3rd PAGBA Quarterly Seminar Cum Convention with the theme, Building a Resilient
Public Financial Management for Sustainable and Inclusive Economic Growth, to be held at
the Iloilo Center Convention, lloilo City, on November 12-15, 2025.

The Seminar aims to sustain the provision and facilitation of capacity-buildirig
requirements relative to sound public financial management and good governance, including
worthwhile information on work-life balance. Distinguished experts and resource speakers
will discuss the following topics:
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Artificial Intelligence as a Work Productivity Tool;

Updates on Government Compensation and Executive Order No. 77 (Rules
and Regulations and Rates of Expenses and Allowances for Official Local
and Foreign Travel);

Transition Issues on Local Government Units;

Government Service Insurance System Premiums and Benefits Updates;
Cash Management and Control System;

Rules on Administrative Cases in Civil Service;

The New Government Procirement Act;

Tax Updates; and

Revised Guidelines in the Audit of Gender and Development Funds

and Programs, Activities, and Projects Implementation of Commission on
Audit Circular No. 2025-001.

Participation of accountants, bookkeepers, budget officers, disbursing officers, and
other finance personnel must comply with the guidelines outlined in OUF-2023-0282, titled
Advisory on Attendance of Finance Staff to Professional Workshops, Conferences, and Other
Gatherings Sponsored by Government, Non-Government, and Private Institutions.

For more information, please contact

Ms. Rosalina Cenon or

Secretariat

Philippine Association for Government Budget Administration Inc.
Mobile Phone Number: 0926-617-1215

Email Address: admin@pagba.com

Ms. Arlene Estimada
Secretariat
Mobile Phone Number: 0927-772-5645
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